Message Dated 01/05/2015

This instruction is for all AIR Stations of Odisha regarding broadcast of 15 Minutes
sponsored programme “Meenara Duniya” by UNICEF.

All AIR Stations please note that, as school will be closed for summer
vacation, there will be no Meenara Duniya Programme from 2" May 2015, repeat
there will be no Meenara Duniya programme from 2" May 2015. This programme
likely to be resumed from the month of June 2015.

The broadcast dates for the month of June 2015 will be given Later.



